
 
 

Merrimack Middle School (MMS) Student Council Giving Tree 
 
Your child has an opportunity to participate in the annual MMS Giving Tree Program.  This 
program is sponsored by the Lioness Club which provides services to Merrimack residents.   We 
are requiring a signed permission slip for any student who wants to take a tag and purchase 
a gift.  Each tag on the tree contains a gift item to purchase.  The tag notes the age and 
gender of the recipient.  The newly purchased gift,  unwrapped and with the tag 
attached, will need to be returned by Monday, December 9, 2019.   If for some reason, 
you cannot purchase the gift, please return the tag to the MMS office.  Thank you for your 
participation. 
 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

 
TAG SELECTION:   November 22nd- December 6th in the main office 
 
GIFT RETURN:  Gifts due back by Monday, December 9th. 

 

------------------------------------
 

MMS GIVING TREE PERMISSION SLIP 
 
 
TAG # : ________________   ITEM: _______________________________________________  
 
 
In order for your child to participate, this form must be filled out and returned prior to your 
child selecting a gift tag.  No student will be allowed to participate without a completed 
MMS Giving Tree Permission Slip. 
 
 
I give (PRINT)__________________________________________   on Team: _________   my consent 
to participate in the MMS Giving Tree Program.   Return the unwrapped gift with tag 
attached to MMS no later than Monday, December 9, 2019.   
 
 
 
___________________________________________                                _______________________ 
               Parent/Guardian Signature      Date 


